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﻿I wish to make the following objections:

Policy SP PL 10, pages 80-87 and Figure 3.11

People have walked on this farmland for many years and two footpaths are shown on the 
View Ranger map.  There is a lovely view from the land at the Ridgeway right across to 
Cockfosters and this should be preserved for future  generations. COVID has shown how 
important green space is for physical and mental well-being so Enfield would be all the 
poorer for the loss of this amenity. The amount of housing proposed would impact hugely 
on all services and would generate high levels of traffic and pollution.

Policy SP PL 9, pages 77-80 and ConceptbPlan figure 3.10

﻿The collection of garden centres at Crews Hill is unique and would not only be a sad loss 
for the residents of Enfield but also the wider community, as many people travel a fair 
distance to make a day out of visiting Crews Hill to shop, browse and eat.  There is 
nowhere else like it in the country, where there is such a diverse mix of shops and 
businesses.  


